ST. RITA R.C. CHURCH
116 S. SECOND ST.
CONNELLSVILLE, PA 15425.3098
7240628,4015

July 26, 2007

Dear Gary,

Just a short note to let you know how much of an improvement the new
sound system has made in our parish. Upon arriving at the parish the only
sound “system” in place was merely a microphone at the ambo with two
speakers. At the altar and chair the priest was on his own to project his
voice to the entire parish. The new system allows the faithful to hear all the
elements of the Mass with a beautiful clarity throughout the entire church.
One does not need to speak above an ordinary tone and the system is
extremely easy to operate. Many have also commented on how much better
they can hear the choir with their own speakers operating from the rear of
the church. Thank you for a job well done.

Fr Ron Cyktor, Jr
(94, /701.\
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